
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

TEMPORARY PARKING LOT CLOSURE 

Parking Lot No. 11 (1035 Celis St)  

& 

Parking Lot No. 12  (1019 Celis St) 

Will be closed on Wednesday, October 9, 2019  

for tree and bush removal. 

Please plan ahead for alternate parking. All unauthorized 

vehicles parked in this area may be subject to citation. 

For additional information, please feel free to contact the 

Public Works Department at (818) 898-1222. 

Thank you for your patience and cooperation! 


